REKINDLE YOUR LOVE OF THE EUCHARIST....

In late May, both New York and Brooklyn will be having
Eucharistic processions throughout their Dioceses. Click
below for specific information.

o Archdiocese of New York - May 22 - May 26, 2024
Overview : Seton Route - Archdiocese of New York : Blackthorn : Events

. Diocese of Brooklyn - May 26 — May 27, 2024
Overview : Seton Route - Diocese of Brooklyn : Blackthorn : Events

Locally for us, on Memorial Day weekend, you will have the
opportunity to participate in the processions for our region. If
you are interested in experiencing a part of the processions,
click on the links highlighted above to register and receive
further information. A segment of the procession will leave the
archdiocese of New York, via the Brooklyn Bridge and connect
with a parish in the Brooklyn diocese. Wouldn’t that be a
beautiful experience as the Eucharist is carried over the bridge?

In fact, throughout the United States, these pilgrimages will be
happening ending with a Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis
in the month of July. Check out the website for more
information:

https://www.eucharisticcongress.org/




